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Request for Extension 

Pursuant to Puc 202.04 Extensions of Time.NECEC respectfully requests an extension until 
Tuesday June 2, 2015 for the submission of six hard copies of this petition to the NH Public 
Utilities Commission. NECEC made a good faith effort to request the extension by calling PUC 
Executive Director Debra Howland and speaking with Rorie Patterson on May 29, 2015.  

If the request is not granted, we will not be able to intervene in this docket on behalf of our 
members. The extension would not unduly delay the proceeding or adversely affect the rights of 
any party. 

  

  


